Subject: Fwd: Westchester BID Opposition to Legalizing Street Vending

From: Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>

Date: 08/11/2015 02:20 PM

To: Laura McLennan < Laura.McLennan@lacity.org > **BCC:** Jessica Borek < Jessica@RodriguezStrategies.com >

Good afternoon Laura...

I wanted you to have the attached letters as a part of the package relative to this afternoon's meeting on sidewalk vending.

Sorry to have missed being present personally.

----- Forwarded message ------

From: **Donald Duckworth** < <u>duckworth.donald@gmail.com</u>>

Date: Tue, Aug 11, 2015 at 2:09 PM

Subject: Westchester BID Opposition to Legalizing Street Vending

To: Mike Bonin < mike.bonin@lacity.org >

Cc: Chad Molnar < chad.molnar@lacity.org>, Fred Sutton

<Fred.Sutton@lacity.org>, Chris Robertson < chris.robertson@lacity.org>, Geoff

Maleman < Gmaleman@aol.com >

I intended to meet with the Councilman today as part of a group representing business improvement districts and opposed to any legalization of street vending. Unfortunately, a critical business district situation is going to prevent me from being present.

The Councilman is well aware of the Westchester Town Center's long standing opposition to any street vending within our area. Attached is a recent letter to that effect.

In addition, a letter from C.W. Business Center, a Westchester small business, expressing a similar viewpoint is also attached.

Other letters opposing street vending are in the process of being prepared by the Westchester Playa Neighborhood Council, the LAX Coastal Chamber of Commerce, and several other local groups.

My apologies for missing today's important meeting.

- Attachments: -----

Bonin Ltr - BID Opposition to Street Vending 150714 exe.pdf

722 KB

1 of 2 08/15/2018 09:51 AM

Cindy Williams Ltr to Bonin Opposing Street Vendoring 150804.pdf

452 KB